
We wanted to send a personal note to thank you for standing with us. We also
want to give a few more details on our prayer requests that we wouldn’t put
out there in the general letter. We so value our friendship with you over these
many years and the way you have given and prayed for us so generously and
faithfully!
 
Great news with Jerry’s recent cancer checkup! His numbers remain very low
– which is indicates no cancer present. We are so thankful, relieved, and
praising God for this good report. They will continue to check through
bloodwork every 6 months.
 
An update on our next trip to Canada. This is the language where refugees
from northern Africa have been working with the missionary team. Tentative
dates have been set for April 21 – May 11th in Calgary. The community there
has their own leadership, and they are working on finding people to work on
the literacy team those 3 weeks to write the curriculum. Would you pray for
the right people to be put on the team; those who can work together well and
have creativity to write all the reading practice stories that we will need to
teach the letters. Also, there is some disunity among the community
leadership team itself. Not that anyone is against the literacy workshop. But
power-struggles within the team that are keeping them from working together
to make the decisions. We know there is an enemy who doesn’t want the
people to have God’s Word in their language and be able to read it. So, would
you pray that God would work in these situations?
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